
From: JASBIR KAUR <jasbirkaur@warwickshire.gov.uk>  

Sent: 19 September 2019 11:09 

To: Northampton Gateway <NorthamptonGateway@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Northampton Gateway Rail Freight Interchange (TR050006) 

 

Dear Case team  

 

Warwickshire County has no further comments to make on this matter. 

 

Jasbir Kaur  

Strategic Planning Manager 

 


